
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             No. 13/2024-25 
 

          21.02.2025 
 
Dear Gaesdonckers 

From a finally somewhat warmer and sunny campus, we send you a short greeting for the weekend with 
a note about our 

Studium Generale on 18 March 2025. 

A Studium Generale could hardly be more topical. As already announced in the last parents' letter, we 
have succeeded in winning over a recognised expert on questions of transatlantic relations for an 
evening at Gaesdonck in the now proven partnership with the German Atlantic Society and the Air 
Component Command at the Kalkar-Kleve military base. 

On 18 March at 7.30 pm, the former Federal Mi-
nister of Economics and Technology and later 
Federal Minister of Defence, Karl-Theodor zu 
Guttenberg, will be giving our winter lecture on 
the  

Current situation and prospects in the 
transatlantic relationship. 

 

He is certainly an exceptionally exciting speaker with many insights. 
We are therefore delighted about the great interest shown by our 
students in this evening. The flip side of the coin is that due to the 
high number of registrations from our students, there are only a 
very limited number of places available for guests.  

If you would like to be there, take your chance: tomorrow, Saturday 
22 February 2025, you can register for the event with a maximum 
of two people from 09.00 a.m. via the QR-code beside using the 
Gaesdonck account of your child. As soon as the available places 
have been allocated, the list will be closed. 

 

We wish you and your families a wonderful weekend. Enjoy the current beautiful weather, as it is due 
to get colder again next week. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Markus Oberdörster          Sabine Schleede-Schmalz   Michael Gysbers 
Director       Headmistress   Boarding school director 

Gaesdonck Parents‘ Letter 


